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Dear IPCN,
My name is Janini Seelan. I am a member of the public and a
mother of 2 young children aged 5 and 7.

I have seen the Mirvac proposal for the redevelopment of
Harbourside/darling harbour. I don’t believe it is acceptable as
it is not in the interest of the public.

The area is frequented by myself and my family form
entertainment. The current areas available for entertainment,
particularly for children, will not be there if this development is
adopted.

A multi level Podium with many steps is not suitable for many,
particularly children and the elderly.

RL 11.8 suggested by you seems to be a much better solution
for the public & the neighbourhood as it will allow a wide flat
public space with minimal impact to the Pyrmont Bridge.

The area is meant for recreation & entertainment for the public,
and does not need a tall office tower in this type of district.

Thank you for considering my objection to the current Mirvac
proposal.

Janini Seelan





